
LEZ myth-busting animation – 2023 

Low Emission Zones were introduced to Scotland’s four largest cities in May 2022. 

LEZs improve air quality and protect public health. They will make city centres better places 
to live, work and visit. 

Glasgow’s LEZ began enforcement on the 1st June 2023. Aberdeen, Dundee and Edinburgh’s 
LEZs will be enforced in 2024. 

You don’t pay to enter a Low Emission Zone. Owners of non-compliant vehicles will receive 
Penalty Charge Notices. 

Blue Badge holders are exempt from LEZ restrictions. Check our website to find out more 
about LEZ exemptions. 

Funding is available to help individuals and businesses prepare for LEZs. Check our website to 
find out more. 

Residents in Glasgow’s LEZ have an extra year to get ready. Enforcement for residents within 
the zone begins 1 June 2024. 

Grace periods still apply in Aberdeen, Dundee and Edinburgh, which are set to begin LEZ 
enforcement in summer 2024.  

Dundee will be enforced from the 30th of May 2024. 

Aberdeen and Edinburgh will be enforced from the 1st of June 2024. 

Find out more and check your vehicle at lowemissionzones.scot 


